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Washington, DC – The Congressional Hispanic Caucus Institute (CHCI) has announced recent additions to its 2014
CHCI Advisory Council, adding dedicated national leaders committed to the organization’s mission of developing the
next generation of Latino leaders.

CHCI is pleased to welcome its newest 2014 Advisory Council members:

Joedis Avila, Ford Motor Company Fund  
 J. Robert Carr , Society of Human Resource Management (SHRM)

 Joan Gillman, Time Warner Cable
 Chris Ornelas , National Association of Broadcasters

“We are very pleased to have such a distinguished and talented group of professionals join our advisory
council to help guide CHCI forward,” said Esther Aguilera, CHCI President & CEO.  “With the Latino
population positioned to determine the future success of America, it is critical that we leverage dynamic
partnerships to support the aspirations of Latino youth to succeed through education, leadership
development, and convening the most powerful network of Latino and national leaders.”

For more information on current CHCI Board of Directors and Advisory Council members, visit www.chci.org.

About CHCI
 Congressional Hispanic Caucus Institute (CHCI), a nonprofit and nonpartisan 501(c) (3) organization, provides
leadership development programs and educational services to students and young emerging leaders. The CHCI Board
of Directors is comprised of Hispanic Members of Congress, nonprofit, union and corporate leaders. For more
information call CHCI at (202) 543-1771, visit www.chci.org, or join us on Facebook, Twitter (chci) and LinkedIn.
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